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(NEWS #1:) Be a part of GLBT Maine History Il See the ANNOUNCEMENTS category. 

(REMINDERS #1 :) Vou can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and miss 
the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email '""'

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might like 
to know about ... things like: birlhs, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, ongoing 
classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 

1. BE A PART OF GLBT MAINE HISTORY Il

The Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender Collection at the University of Southern Maine is working to capture the history of 
Maine's LGBT community. We collect papers of individuals and the records of organizations active in the community. Although we 
mostly collect print material (books, serials, written documents) we collect almost any object that documents the lite and experience 
of the LGBT community (photographs, books, newsletters, abjects, posters, T-shirts, buttons, etc). Following professional standards, 
we are careful to guard the privacy of individuals involved with the collections and will work with donors who choose anonymity. For 
infonnation on the collection and donating material please contact Susie Bock, 207-780-4269 or 

2. Seeking a volunteer illustrator.

I am publishing a book of short staries and novellas, The Godmothers and Other Lesbian Fairy Tales. One of the staries is a fairy 
tale, "Becca and the Woman Prince" - about an interracial, teenaged, lesbian romance between a princess from medieval France 
and a woman prince from the ancient kingdom of Mali in Africa. What I am wanting for the cover is an illustration of Becca and the 
Woman Prince, and I would like to communicate with artists who might be interested in the project. This would be a volunteer art 
project. 1 can offer the illustrator two copies of the book when it's published, and, of course, the artist retains copyright of her art. 
This is my sixth book. There's more information about my work at . If interested, please contact me, Carolyn 
Gage, at" 

3. Auditions For A Play Reading.
























